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END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION 
EOL-OST-230301  
 

This End of Life Notification serves to inform the Purchaser and Consumer of the discontinued availability of the Sensata 

part numbers listed herein in accordance with the described time line 

Issue Date: March 1st 2023 

Effective Date: September 1st 2023 

 

Subject: 

End of Life notification of the M700 Motor Controller 

 

Scope: 

Production of the M700 motor controller will be discontinued. 

 

Products/Models this EOL applies to: 

 

All Sensata Motor Controllers with model number starting with M700 

 

 

Last Time Buy Date: 

 
There is no last time buy option available. The products are obsolete starting on September 1st 

2023. 

 

 

Last Ship Date: 

N/A, product not available anymore. 
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Alternative Products/Models: 
 

M700 will be replaced be the new M701 motor controller; this new product will be released and 

available within November 1st 2023, please contact customer service for more information. 

 

Sensata values your business and we regret any inconvenience this may cause.  

We remain at your disposal for any support you should need. 

 

 

 

       Alessandro Bosio 

Product Line Director 

Sensata Technologies 

http://www.sensata.com/

